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CALENDAR DATES 
Monday 21st July: Year 6 Leavers' Service at 

St Peter's Church; families invited 2.00pm 
Tuesday 22nd July: SCHOOL CLOSES 

Wednesday 23rd July: INSET DAY 
Monday September 1st: INSET DAY 

Tuesday September 2nd: SCHOOL OPENS 
 

 

 
 
 

Another school year has flown past, and we celebrate all 
the successes that the children have had. As always, we 
are grateful for the support that parents and carers give, 
and we are also very grateful for the support of the PTA 
which has done much this year to raise funds. 
 
The end of term is always so busy – Sports Days, the Camp 
Night, performances and celebrations for Year Six in 
particular. The performance of Aladdin by Classes Two 
and Three was fantastic. All the children did so well, and 
it was well attended. The diocesan Year Six Leavers' 
Service in Chester Cathedral was lovely and the children 
behaved brilliantly.  
 
We say a fond farewell to Mel Pickering and to Lynne 
Nicholas, both of whom have contributed so much to the 
school in the years that they have been here.  We wish 
Mel success in her new school and hope that Lynne will 
enjoy some well-earned time to herself in her retirement. 
 
Have a fantastic summer break with your families and we 
look forward to seeing everyone back at school in 
September for the start of the new school year, when we 
will begin our formal federation with Barrow CE Primary 
School. 
                                                               Paul Hudson     
                                                                     Head teacher 
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Newsletter                                                             18th July 2025        

‘Be the best you can be.’ 

PARENTPAY 
Please settle your 

outstanding 
balances for 

lunches, before 
and after school 
club or any other 
payments as soon 
as possible please. 

 

FOREST SCHOOL: I am pleased to 
announce that all children from Nursery 
to Year Six will experience Forest School 
from September.  
 
Nursery, Reception, Years One and Two 
will have their session on a Thursday 
afternoon and Classes Two and Three 
will have theirs on a Friday.  
 
Children can wear their own clothes on 
these days, (please make sure you are 
happy to get them dirty). All sessions will 
start during the first week back in 
September. This will be a great 
opportunity for outside learning for all 
the children. 
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